





Participation in the **survey** on telerehabilitation (virtual care in rehabilitation) for **caregivers**



This survey is for you if:

- someone that you know has benefited from remote rehabilitation (i.e., telerehabilitation) at least once AND you have helped them to benefit from this service or
- someone you know has not benefited from remote rehabilitation, only face-to-face with their therapist, but you would like to give your opinion on telerehabilitation as their caregiver

We invite you to participate in our survey lasting approximately 20 minutes in the context of our study entitled:

Avoiding pitfalls of virtual care: paving the road for more ethical and equitable standards of practice in rehabilitation.

To participate:

- Please click on the link:
 https://bit.ly/Sondage_Prochesaidants_Telereadaptation_Caregivers_telerehabilitation_survey
 Or
- Scan the QR code or
- Contact Dahlia Kairy at 514-343-6111 ext. 14691 or has <u>dahlia.kairy@umontreal.ca</u> for a paper version or if you need help completing the survey Your participation is confidential.

Project MP-50-2022-1610: approved by the CER RDP on September 15, 2022. Document modified, approved by the CER RDP October 31, 2024.